\/Ochsner“

Department of Philanthropy

April 27,2009

Chef Emile Stieffer

Aurora Country Club Catering
4016 Red Cypress Dr

Harvey, LA 70058-5817

Dear Mr. Stieffer,

Thank you for your donation of chicken pastavalued at $300.00 to the 24™ Annual
Ochsner Run. Proceeds from the 2009 Run will benefit Ochsner Pediatric funds, Nursing
Education, and Elmwood Fitness Center Team Sports. Y our contribution is greatly appreciated.

Over 1,800 peopleturned out Saturday, March 28 to support the Ochsner Run. | am
pleased to share with you this year's event netted approximately $102,000. We attribute our
continued success to our generous supporters. Again, on behalf of Ochsner Health System,
please accept our heartfelt thanks and appreciation.

Sincerely,
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Susan Guidroz .
Director, Special Events

Ochsner Health System, a part of Ochsner Clinic Foundation

1514 JeffersonHighway, Brent House 240 New Orleans, LA 70121 phone 504-842-7110 www.ochsner.org
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